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Comments on the Commission's initial proposal for the constituency of East Londonderry
The proposed boundary splits the village of Eglinton into two constituencies. While it is fair to say that the majority of the village is contained in the proposed new East Londonderry constituency, a considerable number remain in the Foyle constituency.


Comments on the Commission's initial proposal for the constituency of Foyle
The new boundary in the Eglinton area divides that village, with the majority being lost to the proposed new East Londonderry boundary. 
Health and Educational boundaries have not been well considered in this proposal, nor has the proposed road development between Drumahoe and Maydown.





